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FADS NEWSLETTER – NOVEMBER 2016 

 

Hello everyone and welcome to our November Newsletter.  
Autumn has well and truly arrived and Christmas approaches at an 
ever increasing pace.  As always, we have a busy schedule ahead, 
planning our productions for the coming year.  See below for 
further information or visit our website or Facebook page. 

NOVEMBER 2016 PRODUCTION: 23rd – 26th November: 

The stage is set for “An Evening of Alan Bennett”, a choice which was a joint decision from several of our 
acting members.  The three pieces selected from the pen of the award-winning playwright are “Say 
Something Happened”, “A Chip in the Sugar” and “Two in Torquay”.  Tickets are still available from 
www.ticketsource.co.uk/fad    

 

FADS’ CHRISTMAS PARTY –  
Saturday 3rd December: There’s still time to obtain tickets for our 
Christmas Event, which includes a quiz, buffet, mince pies, mulled wine and 
coffee, all for just £10.  If you would like to join us for what promises to be a 
very enjoyable evening, please contact Jo Smith on 07917 825727.  

NEXT PRODUCTION: 22nd – 25th March 2017: Yvonne Baker directs 

“Prescription for Murder”, a thriller by Norman Robbins. The play is cast and rehearsals will begin shortly.  
For a synopsis and more information visit our website http://ferring-drama.org.uk or our Facebook page. 

JUNE 2017 PRODUCTION:  Looking ahead, we are delighted to welcome back Graham 

Batchelor to direct “Quartet” by Ronald Harwood. “Cecily, Reggie and Wilfred reside in a home for retired 
opera singers in Kent, England.  Each year, on 10th October, there is a concert to celebrate Verdi's birthday. 
Jean, who used to be married to Reggie, arrives at the home and disrupts their equilibrium.  She still acts 
like a diva and refuses to sing, but the show must go on in this funny and poignant play.”  Look out for 
further info and audition date.  

Other societies’ productions: 

Stage Door Theatre Company (Littlehampton) will present “Annie”, 30 November – 3 December 
Storrington Dramatic Society are staging “Beauty and the Beast”, 6 - 10 December 
Wick Players will stage “One Man, Two Guv’nors”, 14 - 17 December 
Arundel Players are presenting “Relatively Speaking” 23 – 28 January 2017 
 

*********************************************************************************************** 

The Committee would like to take this opportunity to thank you again for your valued support over the 
past year, and to wish you all a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy & Healthy New Year.  

 

  


